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Himalaya Shipping Ltd. (HSHP) Notice of 2025 
Annual General Meeting
Hamilton, Bermuda, March 28, 2025

Himalaya Shipping Ltd. (the “Company”) has previously announced on February 27, 2025 that it has 
scheduled its 2025 Annual General Meeting for May 21, 2025. A copy of the Notice of Annual 
General Meeting and Form of Proxy, and associated information including the 2024 Annual Report 
on Form  is attached to this press release and can be found on the  website at 20-F Company’s
www.himalaya-shipping.com.

Attachments
Notice Of 2025 Annual General Meeting
2024 Annual Report On Form 20 F

https://storage.mfn.se/7bbfc178-c95d-45ce-bd41-5e7f93bdd8e9/notice-of-2025-annual-general-meeting.pdf
https://storage.mfn.se/5e0d6466-77f6-4a97-97be-14144d32bce7/2024-annual-report-on-form-20-f.pdf

